The B. A. D. News April 2019

MARK THIS EVENT: NEXT FUNCTION - Club Meeting with Guest Speaker Rob Zimmer

Spring meeting SATURDAY April 13th, 2019 AT THE GREEN BAY BOTANICAL GARDEN 11:30 AM - 4:00 PM.

HAPPY Spring B.A.D. Members

I know everyone is ready to begin another new growing season and put this past winter behind us. Hopefully any precipitation we receive will not be in the form of (you know what.) Not gonna say it.

Please plan to join us next Saturday as we begin to think about this upcoming year and the color our gardens will provide as well as the surprises it may hold for us. The afternoon will consist of fellowship, a great lunch, and a guest speaker which I'm sure we will all enjoy. Rob Zimmer will be talking about one day trips in Wisconsin for those of us who may want to do "a quick getaway" which may include different seasons of the year and potentially interest's all of us gardeners. If time permits a second presentation will be on edible wild mushrooms. Rob is well known in Wisconsin as a gardening expert and reporter who hosts a weekly radio program, his knowledge is vast and will be well prepared. A question and answer period will be held at the end of each presentation. You won't want to miss this one.

Directions for our new club members: Enter the Visitor's Center through the doors to your right and proceed down stairs to the meeting room right of the stairwell.

The culinary talents of our club members, Suzanne and Mike Heideman will be provided. Coffee and beverages are included.

Adopt-A Daylily Program

If your Cultivar is coming due for a return back to the club this year, please keep a watchful eye on it. As the plants begin to grow and there are more than four fans please make sure to keep two fans and return the additional fans back to the club for the next meeting - Auction night. Terry will provide more details regarding the program at this Saturday's meeting.

AGENDA ITEMS FOR MEETING DISCUSSION

- > Presidents notes and 2019 Calendar
- > Treasurers Report
- > Secretary's Report
- > 2019 National Convention in Madison BAD Buds offering help to prepare gardens and other activities.
- May Auction (includes dig and prep work for plants removed from GBBG gardens.)
- > B.A.D. Buds T-Shirts
- Annual Fall Sale at Larry's Bellevue Gardens

Club Membership Renewals

If your membership is up for renewal please see Mary Jo at the next club function. Club memberships are essential to our existence, please renew if you have not already done so. A great way to build our club membership is to promote our club to friends. If you are unsure of your membership renewal date, please see Mary Jo at the meeting.

THIS BUD'S FOR YOU

- As always a particularly special "This Bud's for You" goes to Suzanne and Mike Heideman for the delicious meal they have continually prepared for the club meetings. The menu choices always accommodates many folks and dietary choices of members throughout the year.
- This Buds For You to the Karen and Daryl Jankowski who provided the dessert for the January meeting. If you are interested in providing desserts for the upcoming club meetings

- please sign up on the form located at the front of the room. Your talents are most appreciated.
- A thankful and hearty "This Bud's for You" goes to all the many
 Club members who helped in various ways and capacities to
 make each and every year a successful year by many measures.
 With you, our club flourishes, exists, and many wonderful
 friendships have been developed. We have a wonderful group of
 people of dedicated members and inactive members as well, who
 we simply called friends. THANK YOU!!!

Also, thank you goes to the President/board members who serve and direct to continue the success of our club as these are voluntary positions they fulfill.

President-Terry Vertz, <u>mavertzy@att.net</u>
Vice President - Bob Klika 468.3275, <u>rklika1@new.rr.com</u>

Secretary - Kathy Coppock 715.589.4605, coppock@borderlandnet.net
Treasurer - Mary Jo Tilton, 715.370.5944, mjttilton@aol.com

Other members of the **Board of Directors**:

Daryl Jankowski 920-499-1599 <u>Djankowski@calawton.com</u>.

Jim Prochaska, 920.826.2775, <u>ronpro@bayland.net</u>

Greg Ronk - <u>ronkg@live.com</u>

Bob Petrick - <u>rpetrick@new.rr.com</u>

Webmaster: Mary Vertz 920-336-7678, mavertzy@att.net

Newsletter: Daryl Jankowski 920-499-1599 <u>Djankowski@calawton.com</u>.

Sunshine Person: Linda Servia, lmservia@gmail.com

Mark your calendars for these upcoming 2018 BAD BUDS events.

Saturday 13th April
11:30 – 4:00PM Club
meeting & speaker Rob
Zimmer.

Tuesday 7th May 3:30 – 6:00PM GBBG dig display beds for auction.

Thursday 9th May GBBG 6:00 – 9:00PM Auction & Adopt-A-Daylily

July 10-13th NationalDaylily Convention in Madison

July 18th, Chit Chat – Linda Servia –Time TBD

August 3rd or 4th Annual Picnic – Katy Coppock's gardens.

Sept. 3rd 3:30 Dig at Leroy Sroda's gardens. Leroy's daughter is downsizing his gardens.

Sept 4th Dig at GBBG for sale.

Sept 6th Bag and tag (location??) Set up @ Larry's Bellevue Gardens

Sept 7th & 8th Annual Sale @ Larry's Bellevue Gardens. Times to be provided later.

